
Stewardship... Something We Do

MASS SCHEDULE

5:00 PM Saturday (Anticipation)
7:30 AM,  9:30 AM, 11:30 AM Sunday

8:15 AM Weekdays:
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday

11:30 AM Weekdays:
Monday, Wednesday, Friday

5:30 PM Weekdays:
Monday Through Friday

ROSARY

7:45 AM Monday - Saturday
5:00 PM Monday - Friday

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

COMMUNION SERVICE

7:30 AM  Monday - Saturday

CONFESSION

5:00 PM Monday - Friday
4:30 Saturday

11:00 AM Sunday

LITURGY OF THE HOURS

8:00 AM Tue. - Thur., Sat.
4:45 PM Monday - Friday

ST. LUKE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 7575 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis., IN 46260 
Phone: 317-259-4373     

Fax: 317-254-3210     Web: www.stluke.org

ST. LUKE CATHOLIC SCHOOL:

7575 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis., IN 46260 
Phone: 317- 255-3912     

Fax: 317-254-3210     Web: www.stluke.org

August 29, 2021
22nd Sunday In Ordinary Time

SAINT LUKE SUNDAY STEWARD

ST. LUKE CONVENT: 
150 W. 75th St., Indianapolis, IN 46260    

Phone: 317-259-4097      

ST. LUKE PRESCHOOL:

7711 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis, IN 46260    
Phone: 317-974-9937      



“While the modern world is filling up with 
more and more noise, God is inviting us 
into the silence and into His presence.  
Here in the presence of God, we will find 
rest for our weary hearts and minds.”

- Matthew Kelly

Sanctuary Lamp
The Sanctuary Lamp near our 
Tabernacle burns this week for 

Phyllis Capuano
If you wish to have the Sanctuary Lamp 

dedicated for someone living or deceased, 
please contact the Parish Office. 

Offering is $10.

Newly 
Baptized

Mass and Confession 
Attendance

  For Week of:
Mon., August 16 -  Sun., August 22

Weekdays: 1,113
Weekend: 1,440
Confession: 130

Welcome New Parishioners

STEWARDSHIP

Adoration

Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week.

Social distancing will be 
observed.

St. Luke  Magnificat Chapel

Rite Of Christian Initiation Of Adults
•	 Has anyone you know expressed an interest in becoming Catholic?
•	 Grew up in a different faith tradition and wants to explore his or her options in terms 

of the Catholic faith?
•	 Was baptized Catholic as a child, but has not celebrated 

the Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist?       
•	 Has a child in grade 3 or above who has not been 

baptized? Ask about RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Children)

                                                                                                                               
St. Luke offers adults and children opportunities to gather 
together to learn more about the faith. Sessions focus on the 
teachings and richness of the Catholic faith and prepare individuals to celebrate the Sac-
raments of Baptism, Confirmation, and Eucharist during the Easter season. There are 
separate sessions for children or youth. You are welcome to participate in the process 
with your questions, your insights and your faith story in a warm accepting setting. For 
information please contact Sister Diane by emailing her at dcarollo@stluke.org.  

Sharing Your Faith

Question: 
My friend has never heard of Christ and I want to share the Gospel with her but I’m 
afraid to. How do I share my faith?

Answer: 
There are a lot of ways to bring up the topic of religion, without being judgmental or 
pushy. Begin by asking what her thoughts are about religion, or what her experience 
was growing up. Finding common ground is often easier than you think, because the 
questions and problems we have about God, the presence of evil, our purpose in life, 
and our relationship with God are universal concerns.

Why are you afraid? If you do not want to insult or offend someone, don’t be pushy or 
judgmental. If you are uncertain about how to explain your own faith, do a little reading 
or practice with a friend. If you measure success only by this person converting, focus 
your attention more on beginning the conversation, not on bringing it to a perfect 
close! Faith is a journey of many acts of belief, many discussions about God, and 
many choices about how we practice what we preach. In some we will have great suc-
cess; in others we will need forgiveness and perseverance. The most important thing 
to keep in mind is that the Holy Spirit is always at work and our most humble efforts 
can bear great fruit. Have faith in God because he has faith in you!

Sage Josephine Dixon
Lennon Grace Eifert

Zoey Ann Scheer

Religion classes for children attending public and private non-Catholic schools began on 
Sunday, August 22, from 10:45-11:50 a.m. Have you registered your children? To register, go to 
the parish website under EDUCATE or go to www.stluke.org/sunday-morning-religious-educa-
tion . Classes will be offered for children in kindergarten through grade 8. Grade 2 children are 
prepared for First Reconciliation and Communion. 8th grade students are prepared for 
Confirmation.

RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation of Children) is for non-Catholic children becoming Catholic in 
grades 3 or above. To learn more about adults and children becoming Catholic, contact Sister 
Diane at dcarollo@stluke.org .

Adult Faith Formation and Bible Study 

SMRE (Sunday Morning Religious Education)

Adults interested in ongoing faith formation should check out the updated parish website on 
the courses that will be offered starting in September and beyond. To register for classes, 
go to the parish website under GROWTH or www.stluke.org/adult-faith-formation . The first 
course to be offered is Romans: The Gospel of Salvation on Monday mornings and eve-
nings. NEW to Adult Faith Formation is a year-long course. Introduction to the Old Testa-
ment will be offered on Wednesday nights from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. 

Juanita Duncan
White Family

Porterfield Family 
Brenner Family

Giles Family
Catherine and Cory Stump

John and Kathy Bryan 
Gunyon Family

Hull Family 
Suzanne George 



PROVIDENCE NEVER FAILS

A Letter from Msgr. Schaedel

Letter from Msgr. Schaedel for bulletin 
of August 29, 2021

Ask Monsignor a Question:  Can 
you explain what is so great about the 
recent revisions to the School Vouchers 
here in Indiana? (In person at “Back to 
School Night”)

Here you go!  Note that the deadline to 
apply is this Wednesday, September 
1.  If you have questions or need help, 
contact Chris Schafer at the parish 
office (cschafer@stluke.org) 

Of one thing I am convinced; of one 
thing I am certain:  Providence never 
fails!

Faithfully yours in the Providence that 
so far had never failed us,

Rev. Msgr. Joseph F. Schaedel, Pastor



Reminder....
A gentle reminder that we are currently unable to have 
groups meet inside any of the parish meeting  spac-
es.  Groups are welcome to go online and reserve the 
outdoor spaces for your meetings. Thank you for your 
consideration during this time.  Watch the Bulletin for 
“opening  up” information.

Are you or someone you know 
looking for a job as an educator? 
Our K-8 school has a few open-
ings. 

We are hiring for: 

-7th/8th grade Math
-Cafeteria Worker
-Latin 
-Instructional Assistants
-Title Tutors

Please contact principal Johnathan 
Grismore at jgrismore@stluke.
school for more information. 

St. Luke Catholic Pre-School is 
seeking gentle, fun-loving, paid 
or volunteer positions with flex-
ible hours. If interested, please 
contact Laurie Breen at 
lbreen@stluke.school as soon 
as possible to learn more. 

  

Scouting is for Everyone!
Scouts BSA (formerly Boy Scouts of America) is open to 
all boys and girls in grades K-12! 

Come meet with us and learn more!  New member 
meetings will take place in August.  Families are invited 
to attend to learn more and/or sign-up for Scouts BSA.   

Meetings will take place:
• Boys and Girls grades K-4 – Cub Scout Pack 171
August 29, 2:00pm, St. Luke School Cafeteria
Questions? email: stlukepack171@gmail.com

High School Placement Test--September 18, 2021
Join us on September 18, 2021, to take the High School 
Placement Test. 
To register for the HSPT, go to www.brebeuf.org/hspt.

30th Street Food Pantry Returns to Indoor 
Shopping

St. Vincent de Paul is excited to announce that our 
Food Pantry located at 3001 E. 30th Street is re-
turning to indoor-only shopping beginning Septem-
ber 7th. We will end the drive-thru service adopted 
in April 2020 that  allowed us to continue serving 
our neighbors throughout the COVID-19 pandemic.

New pantry shopping days/hours (effective 9/7) will 
be: Tuesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday 8am-
12pm and Thursday evening 5-7pm.

We are in need of volunteers more than ever. If you 
can help us at the Food Pantry 
please sign up by or 
contacting Darlene Sweeney at 
dsweeney@svdpindy.org. 

Attened Bishop Chatard’s Open House on Thursday, 
Nov. 4, 

Tour the school and talk with students and teachers. In 
the meantime, visit Bishop Chatard’s Prospective Stu-
dent page at www.bishopchatard.org/prospective-stu-
dents/ to view videos, take a virtual tour and more.



Therese Hartley
thartley@stluke.org  

or
 317-259-4373 x248

PARISHIONERS, AGES 21-35
 Contact Therese Hartley, 

thartley@stluke.org, 
317-259-4373 x248

First Sunday Sharing is Next 
Weekend

As we all know, poverty exists throughout the year. 
Our own Saint Luke Christian Social Action Commis-
sion (CSAC) and our Saint Vincent de Paul Society 
(SVdP) work diligently to help those less fortunate than 
ourselves. First Sunday Sharing has been one of the 
primary ways in which we as parishioners have helped 
those in need.

Parishioners receive a CSAC-SVDP envelope in their 
mailings from the parish. It provides the  financial sup-
port for these two ministries. 

Non-perishable food and men’s clothing is collected on 
the first weekend of each month. The food is distributed 
at the SVdP “Boulevard Place” Food Pantry (4202 Bou-
levard Place) and the clothing is given to homeless men 
who are served each weekend by Beggars for the Poor. 
The Boulevard Place Food Pantry, a St. Vincent de Paul 
ministry which is supported by St. Luke and four other 
north side parishes, provides food assistance to over 
900 families in need each month.

Next weekend, September 4/5, is our monthly First 
Sunday Sharing collection. Thank you for your generous 
support!

Marge Henkel Youth Ministry Garden Blessing
Sunday, Sep 12 
Following 11:30am Mass

Thank you to North Central High School student and parishio-
ner Cat Williams who improved and restored the Marge Henkel 
Reading Circle with an updated garden, fire pit, picnic tables, and 
a bridge to the future Youth Ministry and Young Adult Center.  The 
garden is on the east side of the building along Illinois Street.

Join us as Msgr. Schaedel blesses the space as the Marge Henkel 
Youth Ministry Garden on Sunday, Sep 12 after the 11:30am Mass.

Jr High School 
Jr High Drop-In
Wed, Sep 1
2:00 - 4:00pm
Marge Henkel Youth Ministry Garden*

All junior high students are invited to this year’s first Youth Ministry 
Drop-In on Wed, Sep 1, immediately following the St Luke School 
early dismissal. Drop-Ins are a casual time for students to relax 
together and enjoy games, food, fun and friendship. See you there! 
*The weather contingency location is the Fr. Courtney Reception 
Room.

Operation Leftover
Thur, Sep 9
St. John the Evangelist, 126 W Georgia St., Indy 
6:30 PM - 8:30 PM

Operation Leftover is an outreach to our brothers and sisters 
experiencing homelessness in downtown Indianapolis. 
You are not required to bring anything to attend, but If you are able, 
please bring the following to distribute: blankets, hand sanitizer, 
grocery bags, bottled water/gatorade, non-perishable food/snacks, 
etc. 

For more info and questions, email JC Aguilar at 
operationleftover2010@gmail.com.

The Covenant House 

The Sisters are in need of a new dining table and hutch. 

If anyone has nice furniture they are willing to donate to the Sisters 
please contact them at 317-727-1038. 

They are trying to finish ASAP so the sisters can move back in!! Thank 
you for your generosity! 

Congratulations to the St. Luke 
Parish 2021 
Confirmandi

A.J. Bauer
Anne Baxter
Layla Boylen
Joshua Brooks
Tripp Carlyle
Patrick Crisp
Arthur Dillion
Isaac Eads
Eva Fetahagic
Lorenzo De Vettori
Melaina Eckhart
Emily Garten 
Luanne Gilliam 
Lorenzo Gonzales
Kathryn Hasch
Charles Held
Jennifer Ramos-Hernandez
Aidan Hughes
Carson Huse
Sophia Huse
Charlotte Jaeger
Phillip Jones
Jude Klein
Reiley Kumler
Calvin Kurzawa
Teagan Malarney

Evan Mathis 
Jacob Mayer
Cian McClamroch
Marisa Mencias
Sarah Miller
Adrian Morales
Andrew Moriarty
Georgia Osmun
Cole Peterson
Charlotte Pfunder
Isabella Poe
Megan Ragozzino
Edie Rees
Riley Riggs
Nikolas Sample
Patrick Schaefer
Luke Simpkins
Katherine Snook
Elise Wagner
Faith Waninger
Samantha Washburn
Samuel Weeter
Nicholas Whitley
Mary Wirts
Slater Wise
Isaac Yancey



  MASS INTENTIONS

If you wish to have a Mass offered for someone, living or deceased, 
please contact the Parish Office.  Mass offering is $10.00.

August 30             Monday                     
 11:30 AM	   + Linda Raley
   5:30 PM              +  Tom O’ Brien

August 31         Tuesday
  8:15 AM	   Special Intentions of Mr. Scott
  5:30 PM              + Katie Russo

September 1          Wednesday
11:30 AM	  + Emily Zablocki 
  5:30 PM             + Erin Miller

September 2          Thursday
  8:15 AM	   + Helen and Jack Woodside
  5:30 PM              + Patrick Moriarity, Jr. 

September 3          Friday, St. Gregory the Great
11:30 AM	   Special Intentions of Lynn Jaeger
  5:30 PM            + Sally Skidmore

September 4          Saturday, St. Augustine 
  8:15 AM	  + Martin Dolan
  5:00 PM             + Maxwell David Boncosky

September 5    Sunday, 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time                         
  7:30 AM	  + Phyllis Capuano
  9:30 AM              + Tom Spencer 
11:30 AM                 Our Parishioners 

The Sunday Steward is a weekly publication of 
St. Luke Catholic Church.  Please submit articles to 

bulletin@stluke.org as a Word document attachment. The 
deadline is Friday at 12:00 Noon, one week prior to publication.

Bulletin Deadline...

Moved...?   New Email...?   
Change in Family... ?

Please remember to contact the Parish Office with any new 
information on your family.  This may include a change of address 
or email address, the birth of a child, a change in marital status 
or a change in your parishioner status.  By keeping our records 

up-to-date, we are better able to serve you.

If You Are Hospitalized
If you are in the hospital, please remember to notify the 

Parish Office.  Due to the HIPAA laws, hospitals can no longer 
notify us of your hospitalization.  Tell your family also, in case you 

cannot call, so they can call on your behalf.

STAFF DIRECTORYSTAFF DIRECTORY
Web Site: www.stluke.org

PARISH OFFICE: 317-259-4373

THE PARISH OFFICE IS NOW OPEN MON. - FRI. 
8:30 A.M. - 4:30 P.M. (CLOSED FOR LUNCH AT 12 

P.M. - 1 P.M.) 

Pastor - Msgr. Joseph Schaedel, MS, MDiv
Ext. 214	 jschaedel@stluke.org

Assoc. Pastor - 
Ext. 215  

In Residence - Fr. George Nangachiveettil 
georgenangachi@gmail.com

Dir. of Spiritual Life & Formation - Diane Schafer 
Ext. 218	 dschafer@stluke.org

Director of Music - Tom Nichols   
Ext. 227	 tnichols@stluke.org

Director of Religious Ed - Sr. Diane Carollo, SGL 
Ext. 256	 dcarollo@stluke.org

Parish Mgr. - Patrick Jendraszak CSJA, MTS 	
Ext. 211	 patrickj@stluke.org

Director of Facilities and Student Activities  
Jay Snyder 
Ext. 226   jsnyder@stluke.org

Director of Youth and Young Adult Ministry
Therese Hartley
Ext. 248  thartley@stluke.org

Admin. Secretary - Mary Ann Atkins	
Ext. 210   matkins@stluke.org

Sr. Financial Assoc. - Sue Reynolds	
Ext. 217   sreynolds@stluke.org

Financial Assoc. - Chris Schafer
Ext. 246   cschafer@stluke.org

Director of Communications - Brenden Kudla
Ext. 232  bkudla@stluke.org 

Volunteer Coordinator -  Ashley Dirks
Ext. 244   adirks@stluke.org

Maintenance Supervisor- Keith Scott	
Ext. 229  kscott@stluke.org

Preschool Director - Laurie Breen, 317-974-9937   
lbreen@stluke.school

SCHOOL OFFICE: 317-255-3912

Principal - Johnathan Grismore		
Ext. 223   jgrismore@stluke.school 

Assistant Principal - Jennifer Schaefer
Ext. 257  jschaefer@stluke.school

Adminstrative Asst. - Kim Schmitz	
Ext. 252   kschmitz@stluke.school

Adminstrative Asst. - Rachel Koch	
Ext. 224   rkoch@stluke.school


